Ottawa, Canada K1A 0A2

4.39

February 27, 2021

His Worship Fred Eisenberger Mayor Office of the Mayor City of Hamilton 2nd Floor 71 Main Street West Hamilton, Ontario L8P 4Y5

Dear Mayor Eisenberger:

On behalf of Prime Minister Justin Trudeau, I would like to acknowledge receipt of your letter of January 25, 2021, regarding a resolution passed by the City of Hamilton in relation to support for small businesses.

Thank you for writing to the Prime Minister. You may be assured that your comments, offered on behalf of the City of Hamilton, have been carefully reviewed.

I note that you have also addressed your correspondence to the Honourable Chrystia Freeland, Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Finance. In addition, I have taken the liberty of forwarding a copy of your letter to the Honourable Ahmed D. Hussen, Minister of Families, Children and Social Development, and the Honourable Mary Ng, Minister of Small Business, Export Promotion and International Trade, for their information.

Once again, thank you for taking the time to write.

Yours sincerely,

A. Oldford

For

**Executive Correspondence Officer** 

Canadä